
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Page, Hankhpage@aging.sc.gov

Date: 3/20/2018 11:13:01 AM
Subject: Re: Next Friday

Yes, from Columbia. . 
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Page, Hank 
Sent: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 10:57:02 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Next Friday 
 
Danny,
 
Will the LG be traveling to Lake Wylie from the Columbia direction? These are the sites around the Lake 
Wylie area… and he’s already been to the Rock Hill site (the star is the AAA office). The Fort Mill site is an 
option; is that the most convenient? Also… looks like it’s about a 20 minute drive from Fort Mill to Lake 
Wylie… So say a quick visit from 10:30a to 11:00a??
 
hp
 

 
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, March 16, 2018 1:53 PM
 
To: Page, Hank 
Subject: Next Friday

mailto:Danny%20Varat%20%3CDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov%3E
mailto:hpage@aging.sc.gov


 
​Hank, LG has to be in Lake Wylie next Friday at 11:30. Is there a center he could stop by on the way? Thanks
 
DV


